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Hot lunch menu: Meatballs, cheesy potatoes, peaches and ice cream 
  
Hot lunch servers:      
Feb. 1: Beth DG, Joan K, Jaci B, Jessica W 
Feb. 8:  Amanda M, Kelly W, Tonia W, Kalie K 
Feb. 15: Linette M, Courtney A, Heather H, Kristen DJ 
Feb. 22: Ashley B, Amber VM, Candice A, Chelsey VB 
 
ALL bus routes are running! 
 
Thank you! 
I am thankful to God for the measure of healing which He has given that allows me to return to driving bus this week. 
I’d also like to thank the students and staff for the gift basket filled with get-well cards and goodies, as well as the 
thoughts, prayers and expressions of Christian love. I enjoyed reading the cards very much! It’s good to see the 
children actively take part in the fellowship and communion of the saints.   ~ In Christ, Marlin Westra 
 
Basketball 
The girls' basketball season came to a close this past Saturday with the 8th grade tournament at Unity 
Christian.  The girls defeated Orange City, lost to Sioux Center, defeated Rock Valley, and lost to Hull Christian to 
finish 3rd in the tournament.  Thanks to Mrs. Kassandra Brummel for all her work with both the 7th and 8th grade 
teams this year; it is much appreciated.  Thanks also to those who helped keep scorebook or run the clock during the 
year as well.   
 
The boys' team will finish their season this coming Saturday with the 8th grade tournament at Western.  Their first 
game is at 8:30 against Ireton Christian.  The tournament bracket will be posted on the school website and is 
attached. 
 
3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 
The 3-on-3 Basketball Tournament hosted by the HPRCS Guild is scheduled for Friday, March 8, starting at 4 PM. 
Please see details on the attached registration form. Forms are due February 23. Please hand in to the office. Also, 
please contact Wendy Van Donge at 441-5222 if you are willing to volunteer for score table or as a referee.  
 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
February 
2: Hearing screening K-3 & 8th 
7: Board meeting 
19: President’s Day – no school 
23: All-school program 
March 
22: Visitors Day - PM 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
Happy Birthday to Caden Westra and Noelle Van Maanen on February 1! 
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